
June 5, 1970 

Mr. Martin Lilker 

Y.U.H.S.G. 

462 West 58th Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Mr. Lilker: 

I would like to remind you of a recommendation I made some 
time ago. Mrs. Julius (Hannah) Parnes will be an excellent 
choice either for religious counseling, or the special 
kind of courses you would want to give at Central. Please 

Warmest good wishes for a happy holiday. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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